

7 August 2024

Dear Residents,

EVG NOORDHOEK - LIFESTYLE CENTRE WINDOW REPAIRS

We are pleased to announce that the repair work to the Windows in the Lifestyle Centre has been completed.

Our appointed structural engineer has approved and signed off on the remedial work, confirming it is complete and safe.

All the other double volume windows in the Lifestyle Centre were also inspected and declared safe.

We look forward to seeing you soon in the Bistro.

Kind regards,

Village Management

Directors: D Pienaar, G Reed